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Term 4 - Week 9 

Principal’s Report 

Mrs O’Rourke continues to recover from her recent 
surgery.  As you are probably aware, Mrs O’Rourke 
has decided to accept a Relieving Teaching 
Learning Consultant’s position in District Office in 
Bathurst.  We wish her every success in this 
position.   
Confirmation as to who will take up the relieving 
position for Zig Zag in 2011 is still to be advised. 

 

THANK YOU to Miss Cribb and the children who 
participated in the Combined Schools Carols at 
Lithgow High School on Monday night. 

 

This week also saw the announcement of our 
Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden project 
following a submission put in earlier this year by 
Mrs Corney & Mrs O’Rourke.  This program is 
designed to promote healthy eating in small 
children by involving them in the process of 
growing, harvesting and preparing food. 

This will involve a huge input into a vegetable 
garden and cooking facilities. 

The related educational experiences will be 
wonderful for the children. 

 

REMINDERS 

Presentation Day TOMORROW, Thursday, 9th 
December at 12.00 Noon upstairs in the 
Library/Learning Centre. 

Children are to wear school uniform. It would be 
appreciated if a small plate could be sent in for 
refreshments after the presentation. 

Year 6 Fundraising  - Face painting and Tattoo 
Day this Friday, 10th December 

50c face painting                                      20c tattoo 

Swimming continues on Friday (after a break for 
Presentation Day tomorrow.) 

 
Christmas Carols at Zig Zag 
Another carols evening not to be missed is our 
own. On Wednesday, 15th December the P&C is 
organising Carols at Zig Zag.  They will commence 
at 6pm in our school grounds.  Santa is busy 
preparing his stash of goodies for the children.   
There will be a BBQ and the chocolate wheel with 
hams, turkey rolls and chocolate stockings in action 
as well.  Bring your money with you for this great 
fundraiser for our school.  Looking forward to 
seeing you here! 

The children’s Christmas Party at school will also 
be held on this day….wear casual clothes. 

 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
On Tuesday 14th December we have booked an 
area of the Bistro at the Lithgow Workers Club to 
hold a farewell dinner for the Year 6 students.  The 
dinner will commence at 6pm and conclude at 
7:30pm.  The cost will be approximately $10 per 
student, with the students to pay for their own meal 
on the night.  Our teaching staff will be attending 
the dinner with the students. 

 
School Finishes for students next Wednesday, 
15th December.  ALL students return next year 
on Monday, 31st January. 

COMBINED SCHOOLS CHOCOLATE WHEEL at 
Cook Street Plaza. Thursdays 9th and 16th 
December, starting at 5.15pm.   

All moneys raised goes to supporting Zig Zag, 
Cooerwull & Lithgow Public Schools P&C Assns. 

  Mrs M Ellery, 

  Relieving Principal. 


